
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
     TO:          Town Clerk, Nancy Eldridge 
 
FROM:  First Selectman 
 
 DATE: January 2nd, 2024 
 
 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
The Regularly scheduled BOS meeting scheduled for Tuesday, January 2nd, 2024, in 
the Selectmens Meeting Room is cancelled.  
 
            Thank you 
 
 
 


